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Summer is here! As you may have noticed, there are many things going on in the 

township.  

There are numerous road repairs taking place in the township this year.  A few 

sections of township roads are being chipped and sealed, plus two miles of Homer 

Road have been repaved. There will be other road maintenance taking place to 

improve the roads in our township. 

The Meridian Wind Park is in full operation. The township would like to thank the 

residents for allowing the construction crew a safe working environment. 

The township has hired Frank Roenicke as our assessor. Frank is currently the 

assessor for numerous neighboring townships. He will also be visiting every parcel 

in the township for assessing over a five-year period. He will start at the south 

end of the township and work his way north. Your cooperation will be greatly 

appreciated. Frank Roenicke can be reached at (989) 708-1162. 

Also, as a reminder, the township website is: www.mthaleytwp.com. 

This is our community we live and take pride in.  The Board would like to thank 

everyone for keeping the township neat and clean.  

The township board would like to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable summer. 

Respectfully, 

 

Ken Brown                                   

Mt. Haley Township  

Supervisor 


